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American Institute of Accountants
13 East 41 st Street, New York

LECTURE AND STUDY GROUP

Your committee has arranged a spring series of three meetings, to be held at 
The Town Hall Club, 123 West 43rd Street, New York, N. Y., on Tuesday evenings, April 29, 
May 6 and May 13, 1941.

William D. Cranstoun, editor of “The Commentator” department of The Journal 
of Accountancy, will lead the discussion at the first meeting on “Interesting Recent Annual 
Reports from an Accountant’s Viewpoint.” Several members of the group will discuss unusual 
treatment of balance-sheet and income-statement items in current reports. All members attending 
the meeting are urged to bring with them, copies of annual reports including features which might 
serve as a basis of discussion.

At the second meeting, on May 6th, Samuel J. Broad, chairman of the committee 
on auditing procedure, will lead discussion of the seven bulletins on auditing procedure, recently 
published.

The last meeting, on May 13th, will be led by Thomas H. Sanders, director and 
coordinator of the research department of the American Institute of Accountants. Discussion 
will be centered upon the research department’s tentative statement on “Inventories,” which 
appeared in the April, 1941, issue of The Journal of Accountancy. It is expected that state society 
presidents and members of Council (including members of the committee on accounting procedure 
from out-of-town) who will be attending the spring meeting of Council, will attend the session 
and enter into discussion of this controversial subject.

As in the past, the meetings will be held in The Town Hall Club, 123 West 43rd 
Street, New York, N. Y. Dinner will be served at 6:00 p.m., at a price of $1.60 (inclusive 
of gratuities and sales tax). Discussion will begin at 7:00 p.m., and the meeting will adjourn 
shortly after 9:00 p.m. Since the club rooms are made available to the group without cost, all 
those who can conveniently do so are urged to come to the dinner. Members of the group unable 
to attend the dinner will of course be welcome at the subsequent discussion.

Will you kindly indicate on the enclosed card, those meetings which you plan 
to attend?

Very truly yours,

Informal Committee on Lecture and Study Group

Ralph H. Galpin, Chairman
Charles J. J. Cox
John B. Hart
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